Queen's College, Oxford.

26 Feb. 1895.

X

My Dear Dr. Sanderson,

I have some copies of the enclosed and yesterday obtained per mission from the Council to the Medical Committee attempting to secure the cooperation of the Authorities of the Radcliffe Infirmary and especially of the Medical Staff. What is our next step? Would it be to send the enclosed to the Staff of the Infirmary and the Treasurer and then consider it and to meet the Committee either by representatives or en corps on (say) Saturday March 9 at 5.p.m.? Or will you suggest any alternative? Should you wish the paper to be sent to the Honorary Physicians and Surgeons as well as to the actual staff, I mean to Child, Acland etc., as well as to the work ing people.

Yours ever,

J. R. Magrath.

I enclose also a copy of the Report presented to Council.